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Kia ora, 

Privacy Act Requests can be sent to hnzprivacy@health.govt.nz. However, as patient medical records are not 
centralised, but are kept and maintained in the region where healthcare was provided, requests are forwarded to 
the associated region for processing. Alternately, requests can be sent directly to a region with links to local health 
websites found here: https://www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/keeping-well/health-info-for-public/district-health-websites/ 

Ngā mihi 
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